
Westview Public School
February 2022 Newsletter

Follow Us On Facebook
620 MacArthur Drive
Prince Albert, SK S6V 8C6
Phone: (306)922-4094
Fax: (306)922-4096
Principal - Ms. Cheryl Arcand
Vice Principal - Mr. Matt Bergen

https://s.smore.com/u/383accc58d1cb123bd795561663ef104.jpg


Candygrams
Heart pop candy grams will be sold all month long for $1.00 each. They
will be delivered to the classrooms Monday, February 14th. Proceeds will
help support our schools cultural day.

Valentine's Day - What it will look like this year!

Badminton Practices & Windup
Badminton practices will be held on Wednesday, Feb. 2, Thursday,
Feb. 3, Tuesday, Feb. 8 from 3:15 - 4:45. There will be a badminton
windup on Wednesday February 9th after school, details will be sent
home.

Pink Shirt Day - February 16, 2022 -
Virtual Anti-Bully Magic Show
Westview students and staff will have the opportunity to watch a
virtual Anti-Bully Magic Show with Michael the Magician. His show
is an amazing blend of magic and a message - where he combines
the important discussion of bullying within the school and
community with incredible magic routines!

February 6th - 12th - Teacher and Staff Appreciation Week
School staff will be celebrated across Canada February 6 - 12, 2022 during Staff Appreciation Week.
Our Westview staff will enjoy a week of Thank You treats. A big Thank You goes out to Westview's SCC
for buying the staff Booster Juice treats - your generosity is greatly appreciated.
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With Valentine’s Day just around the corner we wanted to share with our
Westview families what Valentine's Day will look like this year. Our
classrooms will have the opportunity to exchange valentine cards this
year. Classroom teachers will send home class lists in the coming days if
their classes are taking part in exchanging valentines.

COMMUNITY EVENTS

No School - February 21th - 25th
There is NO SCHOOL during the week of Monday, February 21th to
Friday, February 25th. Classes will resume on Monday, February
28th.
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